

Ysgol Yr Holl Saint All Saints' School

A Voluntary Aided Church in Wales School

Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Friday 16th September 2022

Dear parents and carers,

We have had a busy week in school this week with a wealth of 'Discovery Days' taking place across many of our classes. It was wonderful to hear of the lovely time year 3 and 4 had when they visited the Blue Planet earlier in the week as part of their studies and to see the excitement at the World War Two Discovery Day in year 5 and 6. I am also looking forward to seeing Discovery Days in our other classes over the coming weeks. I had the pleasure of visiting Cardiff this week as the Vice Chair of the Open University Teacher Training Board and am incredibly proud of the work our school leads to train the next generation of teachers. School will be closed on Monday for the funeral of Her Majesty, the Queen.

Diolch, Mr Hatwood.

Making Every Session Count

We are very pleased with the high level of attendance and punctuality seen across the school this week, thank you for your support in ensuring your children arrive at school on time and that any absences are reported correctly. (Attendance@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk or 01978 852342). We continue to monitor attendance and punctuality closely and will write to parents and carers to offer support where needs are identified.

MacMillan Coffee Morning

Our MacMillan Coffee Morning will take place on **Friday 30**th **September 2022 from 9.30 – 11.30am** in our main school hall. We warmly invite you and members of our community into school for this morning.

As in previous years, we would be very grateful for any donations of cakes for this event, (Either home made of shop bought) and if these could be sent to school by **Thursday 29**th **September 2022** we would appreciate it.

All pupils will have the opportunity to visit the Coffee Morning and for this, they are able to bring a small cash donation.

Thank you for supporting this very worthy cause.



Value of the Half Term

Our value of the half term is thankfulness. We take this time to thank others for their service to us and how we can show thankfulness as we go about our daily lives.

Parent and Carer Questionnaire

We value your input and feedback as we continue to improve and develop our school. Every September, we share a survey to collect your input and thoughts, a link to this can be found here: https://bit.ly/3Uf6hZ3 Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts.

Class	N	EYP	EYS	1/2 D	1/2 M	1/2 W	3	3/4	4	5	5/6	6
Attendance	96%	95.9%	97.5%	97.31%	94.92%	95.2%	99%	96.19%	97.04%	93.04%	97.2%	98.28%



